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Comments: I urge you to Not expand the wilderness designations. This is not good for Montana or the people

who live in the impacted areas.  Ranchers are the best stewards of the land because their livelihood depends

upon it.   In my BS degree in Rangeland  I have  seen many well managed private lands and most honestly

government lands are never managed correcty.  A healthy ecosystem and forest needs to be actively managed

to reduce the catastrophic events of large out of countries wildfires  which primarily occurs on public lands.  More

publicity owned/ designated lands means more money required to manage said lands- or doing less on all

acreages with similar budgets.  Please think of Montana and  reject the proposal.  


